
 

 

Lunch Menu: Week 3 

The Week Ahead 

Term 4 Week 6 
 
Dear All,  
 
I hope you have all enjoyed the opportunity to have a non-
uniform day in support of the Ukraine crisis. Thank you for 
your generous donations so far which stand at over £700! If 
you would still like to make a donation, you can do so via 
ParentPay or drop a cash donation into the school office on 
Monday.  
 
It is very exciting to see that the new outdoor classroom has 
been erected this week. We are very grateful to FOCCS for 
funding this.  
 
Best Wishes,  
 
From Mrs Rutt   

 

 
 

 

Tuesday 5th April 
 4.00-7.00pm Parent Consultations 

Thursday 7th April 

 4.00-7.00pm Parent Consultations 

 Friday 8th April  

 Easter Egg Hunt and Term 4 ends 

COVID Update:  
Changes to measures and guidance for managing COVID-19 in education and childcare settings from 
Friday 1 April: 
 

 children and young people aged 18 and under with a positive COVID-19 test should stay at home and 
avoid contact with other people for 3 days, which is when they are most infectious 
 

 children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and avoid 
contact with other people. They can go back to school when they no longer have a high temperature, and 
they are well enough to attend. 
 

 
 

 


